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Members of the House Committee of Education: 

Dear Committee Members: 

 

I write to you in opposition of HB 2556. This bill provides yet another example of the 

overextension of the rights of our children’s innocence and futures of not only each 

and everyone of them individually, but our entire future as a whole. Meaning yours, 

mine, and ours; including this bills protected LGBTQ2SIA+ group. 

 

This focus current be further from the direction Oregon should be focusing on 

heading. 

Beyond it’s part in an aggressive attempt to groom children, it sends a signal of a 

very weak Oregon government reflecting this outright attempt to dismantle its own 

future, and DO NOT be mislead as NO youth are exempt from that. 

 

Sincerely, 

Krissy Hudson  
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